Subject: Re: Recommended appointment to Election Modernization Committee
To: Ashley Maher <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>

From: "James M. O'Conor" <tmm19.joconor@gmail.com>

Date: 02/12/2021 10:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington®s email
system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL
sender (whose email address in the From: line in < >" brackets) and you know
the content is safe.

Ashley,
Would you add to the 2/22 SB meeting agenda:

Designating a SB member to the Election Modernization Committee.

With Joe"s resignation effective today, the designee from the Select Board
will be vacant.

Our next meeting is Tuesday, March 9th from 7:30 - 9:15 PM

Thank You.

James M. O"Conor
Assistant Moderator
Chair, Election Modernization Committee



